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Chester Creek Concert Postponed Tonight

The Chester Creek concert scheduled for tonight has been postponed due to rain. The Johnny
Cash Tribute Show featuring David Keith, Impersonator and the Denim Dirt Three Band has

been rescheduled for August 17th.

The next Chester Creek concert will be held on Tuesday, June 22 featuring the Rock-a-Billy
Revue. Concert begins at 7:00 PM. Everyone is encouraged to bring a lawn chair for seating.

For more information call the Chester Creek Concert hotline 218-730-4326.
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